



Dear parents and carers,

Anti-Bullying week 2023 takes place from Monday 13th to Friday 17th November. This year's theme is 'Make a Noise about Bullying'. To celebrate what makes us unique, we are asking the children to join with other schools by coming into school in odd socks, on Monday 13th November. There is no donation required for this and normal school uniform should still be worn with the odd socks.

We will also be joining a BBC live lesson on Monday 13th November to raise awareness about bullying and empower the children to talk about this important issue. This will lead into class discussions and activities across the week.

We look forward to welcoming all the children in their odd socks!



Kind regards

Mrs Claire Parr







































